
 

 

 

September 19, 2024 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that members of the City Council of the City of Eau Claire and 

members of the Police and Fire Commission of the City of Eau Claire have been invited to and 

may be in attendance at a service honoring firefighters who have died in the line of duty, to be 

held Friday, September 27, 2024, beginning at 10 a.m. at Fire Station 10, 820 Malden Avenue, 

Eau Claire, Wisconsin. 

This notice is given pursuant to the provisions of Subchapter V of Chapter 19 of the 

Wisconsin Statutes. 

Notice is hereby given that members of the City Council of the City of Eau Claire and 

members of the Police and Fire Commission of the City of Eau Claire may be present at the 

foregoing event to gather information about a subject over which they have decision-making 

responsibility. This may constitute a meeting of the Eau Claire City Council or the Eau Claire 

Police and Fire Commission pursuant to State ex rel. Badke v. Greendale Village Bd., 173 

Wis.2d.553,494 N.W.2d408 (1993), and must be noticed as such, although these governmental 

bodies will not take any formal action at this meeting. 

       

Tess Morgan 

       Media/Communications Specialist 

 

c: News Media 

City Clerk 

 


